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Graduates show off their decorated mortarboards during the 2015 Unified
Commencement Ceremony in the Mercedes-Benz Superdome. (Photo by Paula
Burch-Celentano)

Dear graduates,

When you march out from behind the curtain during the 2016 Unified Commencement Ceremony in the Mercedes-Benz
Superdome, you may unknowingly become part of a “Where’s Waldo?” game in which your family searches for you among your
very-similarly dressed peers.

Each year, more graduates opt to embellish their mortarboards with a design or image that makes them easier to spot by their
families seated in the stands behind them. If you are one of those graduates, we want to see your design!

Please send an email with a photo of your completed mortarboard, a brief description of your art, your name and major no later
than Tuesday, May 10, at noon. Your submission may be featured in New Wave.

For inspiration, see last year's submissions and this gallery previously featured in New Wave.

The 2016 Commencement ceremony will be streamed live online. Follow us on social media at #tulanel6.
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Send your submissions by Tuesday, May 10.



